
Inviting those students who are leaving to the UK this September 2018 or February 2019 to pursue their 
higher education. 

  
 
British Council is organising a Pre- departure briefing for students who are leaving to the UK this 
September 2018 or February 2019 to pursue their higher education. 
  
The session is scheduled for Wednesday, 25 July 2018 at the British Council, Chennai centre from 3-6 pm. 
  
This session will cover the following topics: 
  

 Preparing to leave to UK 

 Do’s & Don’ts while in the UK 

 Student Visa session 

 Experiences shared by UK alumni 

 Networking with other students going to UK 
  
The entry fee to attend this session is INR 300/- per person. Registration to this event is now open. Students 
or parents can visit British Council office to pay and collect their Tickets for them and their parents/ friends. 
 
Please register in advance as the registration is on first-come-first-serve basis.  
  
Inviting those students who are leaving to the UK this September 2018 or February 2019 to pursue their 
higher education. 
 
The attached e-flyer  has more information on the session. 
 

                             



S TU DY U K  
PR E- D E PA RTU R E 
B R I E F I N G 2018
W E D N E S DAY 25 J U LY 
1 5.0 0 –18.0 0 w C H E N N A I

Attend the British Council’s 
Pre-departure brie�ng.  
Get information on:

 w Student visas
 w Accommodation
 w Travel

Network with UK alumni  
and fellow o�er holders over 
high tea. Registration fee INR 

300. Limited seats available.

For further information 
email purnima.chaitanya@
in.britishcouncil.org

or telephone +91 (0)44 4205 0662

J071_01 Study UK India Pre Departure A3 Poster FINAL.indd   1 19/06/2018   14:26

https://www.britishcouncil.in/
events/pre-departure-
brie�ng-2018
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